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“Together We Plant & Bloom™

Greetings to All Central District Garden Club Members! As we have our crazy Missouri weather
| wanted to share the above picture of the Madison River in Yellowstone National Park. Dave
and | were fortunate to spend a week in the Winter Wonderland. Nature, beauty, serenity,
wildlife.... hard to imagine.

| am so excited to view all of your 2018 Yearbooks - what an exciting year Central District is
going to have! And of course your President's Reports are rich with community projects,
programs, educational opportunities and good ole fashion FUN.

Reminders:
*This is a good time to make sure all your members are receiving their Garden Forum.
85th FGCM Convention in Blue Springs registration is in the Winter Garden Forum issue.

Register early to get workshops, tours and special room rates. Check out the schools and
classes also offered through FGCM.

*Please take the time to check out the FGCM website. Soon we will have all 12 club’s
President’s reports for 2017. Tap into other clubs ideas, projects and programs. fgemo.org
click on Central District tab. Presidents, you can utilize your club space for upcoming sales,
tours etc. Send information to Cindy Sebacher (CD webmaster) mrs_sockie@hotmail.com

*| recently sent notice of the Master Gardeners Spring Gardening Seminar, register
early! Registration starts tomorrow online at http://bit.doGardenSeminar

*| look forward to seeing some of you on February 7th for the Yearbook Evaluation and
CD Board meeting.

“We have “3" clubs (that | know of) in CD that have applied for Plant America Grants,
Arrowhead, Eldon and Fulton. To date | know Arrowhead received notice, they are recipients of

$1000 grant. Congratulations! Still waiting on the other two?? Take advantage of this
opportunity, the funds are available for us because...

“Together We Plant & Bloom.”



